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To the Committee

My name is Brad Woods, I live in Wishart in the state electorate of Mansfield. I am
married and have three lovely daughters. I regularly attend The Christian Church at Carina
and have served almost 30 years as a Corrective Services Officer at the Arthur Gorrie
Correctional Centre.
Today I am voicing my objection and opposition to the QLD Government to any
consideration of extending the Emergency Use of Powers beyond the end of March 2022.
We the people have witnessed the QLD Government under the leadership of Premier
Annastacia Palaszczuk mandating covid 19 vaccinations. As a result of this decision we
have seen the segregation of people in this state into two categories, " the vaccinated and
the unvaccinated."
We have seen or known people that have been coerced into accepting a medical procedure
they don't want with the threat of losing their job and livelihood therefore removing their
choice.
We have seen people referred to by the government as " the unvaccinated " therefore
marginalising them and treating them as 2nd class citizens with their human rights
trampled on.
We have seen the mainstream media, the government along with " Big Pharma " pumping
out the message 24 hours a day that you need to be vaccinated, or else.
The message of "get the jab" has been established in fear from the beginning and continues
daily to control the people. Recently a high profile spokesperson from Pfizer openly
admitted that the Pfizer jab was " ineffective against the omicron strain. "
My wife and I, as 60 year olds, contracted the virus late January this year which affected
us fairly mildly for a few days.
Is this really worth the hysteria and the fear mongering that has been relentless for the last
2 years?
I could go further and further however I am asking you today to make the decision enough
is enough! The Emergency use of Powers by the government has exceeded its original
intent and should not be extended beyond the end of March 2022.

Kind regards
Brad Woods
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